
May 23, 2004 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Patriarca, 

 

Project Dorcas is looking for sponsors for our upcoming projects in the next few days.  Pensacola Christian College summer 

mission team to the Philippines will be with us for a week and we have several activities lined up.  We will visit 4 of our mis-

sion churches and also have a joint evangelistic campaign for the male and female inmates at the prison.  Having young 

Americans always bring out the crowds.  We are expecting around 50 families per mission church and we would like to give 

each family a bag of rice, eggs and a kilo of hotdogs .  Our mission churches are located in very rural areas and are among 

the poor.  Project Dorcas aims to share God’s love in a tangible way.  Most families have many children and they are very 

undernourished and usually only eat one meal a day.  By God’s grace we will be able to share the gospel with 200 families 

and also bless them with food packs to help sustain a meal or two.  One bag of food cost 660 pesos.  To make up 200 food 

bags we are praying for 132,000.  Then for the male and female inmates we will share the gospel with 200 inmates and then 

we would like to graciously bless them with toiletry kits.  The kit will contain a bar of soap, travel size shampoo, toothpaste 

and toothbrush and for the ladies we would add sanitary napkins as well.  Inmates simply rely on toiletries given to them by 

their visitors or civic organizations.  There are over a thousand inmates but the warden has granted 200 inmates to come 

out in the quadrangle for us to hold our evangelistic meeting.  The cost for a toiletry kit is 330 pesos and so for 200 kits we 

need 66,000.  Please prayerfully consider helping us to spread the gospel of Jesus Christ and tangibly share God’s love.  

 

As always thank you so very much for your love, prayers and support. 

 

Sincerely grateful, 

 

Annalisa Fulfer-Valbuena 


